
Dear Parents 

A gentle reminder, the school will follow summer timing and summer uniform w.e.f Monday, 24th March '25. 
 
* Sector 45: 7:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

* Sector 47: 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

* Sector 40: 8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

The school gate will close 10 minutes after the morning bell which will ring according to the time given above. 

Request your support in ensuring that your child has a proper turnout. 

Best wishes 

Aditi Misra 

Director Principal 


